Nursery Newsletter

Our topic in class will continue with “Under the Sea.

Children will be learning about the mammals that live in our sea. We will talk about how to look
after these creatures and keep them safe.

Learning intentions linked to class subject:
e Looking at a variety of mammals that live in the sea.
e Explore different ways to move as a sea creature.
e Name and match the sea mammals.

Can you create a collage with your children, so we can discuss them at carpet time which will
support speech.

Just a reminder breakfast, lunch and teatime has increased by £1.00.

Look at this excellent website Tiny Happy People, it has lots of resources for parents to support
their children's learning and development plus lots more.

Dates for Diary
e 17th March — 21st March - Rock Your Socks in support of the Down Syndrome Week.
e 19th March - Inset Day school closed. Will hold parent meetings with your child's
Keyworker.
e 21st March - School photographer
e 4th April - will be Easter Bonnett Parade.
e 7th April - Easter half term return to school on Tuesday 22nd of April.

Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams



